
Erratum

It has come to our attention that the authors of the guest editorial published in the journal
Indian Growth and Development Review, Volume 7, Issue 1, were incorrectly listed. The
correct names of the authors in the editorial are Gautam Bose (School of Economics,
University of New South Wales, Sydney, Australia) and Ajit Mishra (University of Bath,
Bath, UK).

This was through publisher error, and we sincerely apologize to the authors and the
readers for this inconvenience. This has been corrected in the online version of the article.
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